
How Healthy Canteens Is Prioritising Health, Safety & 

The School Community During The Covid-19 Outbreak 

 

Health & Safety 

Every day we are following strict cleaning, quality control and hygiene procedures in each of our canteens. 

We’ve increased the cleaning and sanitising of all surfaces including our service counters, preparation benchtops, display        
cabinets, door handles and floors.  

We continue to use best practices and are strictly following the advice of the Australian Government Department Of Health 
 
 

Sanitisation Of Surfaces 

Frequently touched surfaces are sanitized with commercial grade sanitizer, and wiped down 
at the following times : 
 

  Before school starts 

 After morning service 

 Before, during and after recess 

 Before, during and after lunch 

 
 

Canteen Staff  

All of our canteen staff take the following precautions : 
 

  Wearing gloves during all contact with students and teachers. Gloves will be changed regularly 

throughout the day 

 Thoroughly washing hands regularly throughout the day when not wearing gloves 

 Social distancing guidelines are followed by our staff during their interactions with each other 

 Any staff that show any symptoms are not allowed to come to work 

 
 
Students Ordering & Paying For Food & Drinks 

Primary Schools :    Wherever possible, we recommend that meals are ordered online at  Flexischools.com.au 
 

High Schools :    We have contactless Eftpos terminals at all of our High Schools. Cash can also be used. 
 

     Our staff wear gloves whilst handling money. All money is wiped down at the end of each service 
break 
 
 

Safe Barriers Between Our Food And Students 

 All of our schools have perspex display protective barriers at each counter to keep food safe 

 Extra hand sanitiser will be provided for students and teachers at the point of sale 

 All of our food will be packaged and wrapped to ensure it is protected 

 Individual Fruit pieces will be temporarily unavailable as the skin on many fruits is eaten 

 Fruit Salad And Watermelon that has been washed and prepared by our staff in a safe 

      environment will be available in sealed containers for purchase 
 
 

Safe Distancing In Canteen Lines 

 Social distancing measures will be strictly adhered to at counters 

 Lines will be kept wide apart 

 
 

You can rest assured that everyone at Healthy Canteens 

is taking this situation very seriously. 

The wellbeing of the students, teachers, the school 

community and our staff is our number one priority 
 

Graham Bernard 

Managing Director 


